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What is this?

Why its Important?

How You Can Help?

www.sbacil.org

The Center for Business Ownership Succession and Employee Ownership was
established by Illinois legislation to support small businesses as they transition
ownership or offer employee ownership opportunities. However, the center has
never received funding, missing out on a crucial chance to assist small businesses
and boost economic growth.

Funding the Center for Business Ownership Succession and Employee Ownership
is crucial for smooth business transitions. It offers counseling, workshops, and
networking to promote employee ownership and succession planning, boosting
local economic growth and sustainability.

Share information about the importance of funding the Center to your network. The
more people know, the more pressure we can put on policymakers. Contact your
local legislators and express your support for funding the Center. Let them know
why this issue matters to you and your community. Follow us on social media to
stay updated and show your support!
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https://www.instagram.com/sbacil/
https://www.facebook.com/SmallBusinessAdvocacyCouncil
https://www.linkedin.com/company/small-business-advocacy-council
https://twitter.com/SBACIL
https://www.smallbusinessadvocacycouncil.org/

